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Welcome our new summer employees! 

Happy Birthday!!

Ralph	 3/8
Hunter	 3/14
Kevin	 5/12
Stephanie	5/16
Larissa	 6/4
Shawn	 6/15
Van		  7/3

Congratulations 
to these employees 
celebrating their 

anniversaries! 
John		 3/8	 24 Years
Zeke		  4/2	 5 Years
Stephanie	5/3	 28 Years
Alisson	 5/16	1 Year
CJ		  5/27	3 Years

This is Reagan’s second summer working 
with FDS as an Project Engineer intern. 
We are so glad to have him back! Reagan 
has just finished up his second year at 
VMI and his heading into his junior year 
this fall. He ended this past year on the 
Superintendent’s list which means he 
maintained a 3.5 GPA or higher. He is 
currently taking a summer class so he can 
graduate early. Some of his goals for the 
future are to graduate with his E.I.T. and 
eventually get his P.E. He would also like to 
become a licensed surveyor. 

What did you do before you came to work here? 
I graduated from Virginia Tech in 2017. After graduation, 
I went to work for a large engineering firm in Virginia 
Beach, VA where I spent about 5 years working on land 
development projects and became a licensed PE in VA. 
In August 2022, I moved to Blacksburg to join Virginia 
Tech as an Assistant Professor of Practice; I teach 
classes in the areas of Civil Engineering and Real Estate 
Development. I’ll return to VT to continue teaching in 
the fall, but until then I am looking forward to spending 
my summer break working with FDS!

What are your hobbies, interests outside of work? 
I enjoy hiking, gardening, kayaking, and spending time 
with family and friends. I’m also interested in music, 
both playing guitar and seeing live performances.

What did you do before you came to work here? 
I attended Pulaski County High School and 
graduated in May.

What do you like best about working here so far?
Being outside and the nice crew and staff.

What are your hobbies, interests outside of 
work?
Hunting, fishing and sports.

What did you do before you came to work here? 
Before foresight I worked for a law office as 
an assistant as well as a tutor at New River 
Community College.
Tell us a little about yourself. 
I recently got married in October of last year.  
I own two bunnies named Loki and Juniper. 
Currently going back to school and in the 
Engineer Design Technology program at New 
River Community College.
What are your hobbies, interests outside of 
work?
I am a nerd/geek when it comes to Disney and 
Doctor Who. I play a lot of video games in my 
spare time. Recently planted a garden in the 
backyard.
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Congratulations to Stephanie for receiving the 
2022 Association Service Award from the New 
River Valley Home Builders Association. Stephanie 
serves on several committees for the NRVHBA 
including the Home Expo and Touch a Truck. She 
is also on the Board of Directors. 

Congratulations to Zeke who recently 
celebrated his 5 year FDS anniversary! He 
received a nice FDS jacket. 

2023 Bowling Party

Congratulations to our highest scoring 
team! Craig, Tim, Zeke and Trevor! Their 
team score (2 games) was 929!

Congratulations to Matt Tomlinson who had 
the highest individual score with 301!

Kate gets to keep the golden bowling ball 
this year with the lowest individual score of 
126!

Congratulations to Ty 
and Lyndsey who are 
expecting a baby boy in 
December! 
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July 3 	 FDS Closed	 Independence Day Holiday

July 4	 FDS Closed	 Independence Day 

July 11	 ESC 101 Lunch and Learn 12pm

August 4	 FDS Cookout	 12pm

DATES TO REMEMBER

During our annual Cinco de Mayo 
celebration this year, we also celebrated 
the newest addition to our FDS family - 
baby Everett! We had a taco themed baby 
shower for Ed, his wife Kassi and soon to be 
big brother Carson. 

Ed and his wife Kassi welcomed Everett on 
June 15. He was 8 lbs 4 ounces and 20.5 
inches long. 

Don’t forget to take advantage of our Little Library! Also, if 
you have any books you’d like to donate to restock it from 
time to time, feel free to bring those in and give them to 
Stephanie. We could really use some children’s books. 

Our Little Library is registered and can be found on the App 
with all the other libraries in the area. There are several 
around town. https://littlefreelibrary.org/

https://littlefreelibrary.org/

